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Dear Parents,	


	Welcome to room 108 Ms. Williams classroom! Allow me to introduce myself, my name is SaBrina Williams and I will be your child’s teacher for this school year. This will be my second year of teaching here at Lincoln Elementary. I hold a degree in Early Childhood Education from Governors State University. I am happy to be able to service students in the south suburbs where I grew up. It is my will to make this year a long lasting memory for you and your child. 


	We have an exciting year planned! I will be working closely with your child to help them learn their basic skills as well as their letters, letter sounds and some sight words. Parents are welcome into our classroom at anytime. As a parent you are your child’s first and most important teacher. I am looking forward to meeting you and working with you to help your child reach their maximum potential.


	If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call me at (708) 798-0945. Let’s make this a fantastic year and watch our children soar!


								


                          


                                       SaBrina Williams








